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Bringing Learning to Life 

 
2nd March 2018 

Year 2 Update 
 
 

Dear Parents/ Carers of children in Year 2,  
 
We are very happy to inform you that we have appointed a wonderful new 
Key Stage One Lead Teacher, to permanently replace Mrs Ritchie and cover 
her leadership responsibilities. Miss Dalby is an outstanding teacher and 
comes to us with an extensive range of experience and expertise, she will be 
a true asset to the Eastway leadership team. 
 
Mr Brown will be covered by Mrs Johnson until Miss Dalby starts full time 
after Easter. Mrs Lamb and Mrs Armour will continue to work in Year 2 and be 
supporting children each day and preparing them for their SATs tests that 
will take place next term.  
 
Miss Dalby will be in on Monday if any parents would like to meet her, she 
will be available to chat after school. She will be visiting regularly over the 
next few weeks, to get to know the children and be prepared for her start 
after the Easter holidays.  
 
I am sure that you will make her feel incredibly welcome. I acknowledge that 
a change in teacher is not ideal for your children but would like to reassure 
you that we have minimised any disruption to the children’s learning and are 
sure that they will benefit from having a permanent, experienced key stage 
one lead teaching them in the lead up to SATs.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs Emily Morris 
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